From: Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:49 AM
To: AWR
Subject: Draft Timetable for the Annual Wage Review 2020-21

Dear Fair Work Commission
Ai Group does not have any concerns about the draft timetable for the Annual Wage Review 2020-21, as attached to
the statement issued by President Ross on 17 September 2020. However, equally, we do not have any concerns

about the ACTU’s proposal for the deadline for reply submissions to be pushed back by 7 days.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Smith
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy
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